
Child Support case review sessions for members of the Armed Forces and Veterans 

Tuesday and Wednesday November 19-20, 2024 we are inviting parents who are or have served in the 

United States Armed Forces to meet with a Customer Service Representative by phone appointment or in-

person. Parents will have the opportunity to discuss their child support case and get answers to any 

questions they might have. 

To request a phone appointment, please email dcse.cseweb@dfa.state.ny.us, provide your full name, child 

support case ID, date of birth, and enter “AF Case Review” in the subject line of the email. We will schedule 

an appointment with you.  Walk-ins welcome at 151 W Broadway, 4th floor, lower Manhattan. 

Free Virtual Child Support Information Session 

Child Support Issues for members of the Armed Forces (with questions and answers)  

Tuesday, October 29th from 10:00 – 11:00 AM – Register at https://bit.ly/47LUEA3.   

More Child Support Training Institute topics can be found at https://on.nyc.gov/ocss-ti. 

Thank you for your service. 
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The NYC Office of Child Support Services (OCSS) is offering US Armed Forces members 

and veterans dedicated child support case review & information sessions. 
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